

Campaign Newsletter

Volume 14

April 9-10, 2016

Next Weekend is Commitment Weekend!

Next weekend has been designated "Commitment Weekend." The receptions have concluded, and a personalized campaign packet was mailed to every registered parishioner who did not attend a campaign reception. Please take time to review these materials and prayerfully consider how you can be a part of this important event.

Your participation is vital to the future of our parish family! Please join the excitement and bring your completed pledge card to Mass with you next weekend! We need to hear from everyone in order to be successful!

Those families who do not respond by "Commitment Weekend" will be contacted by one of our campaign volunteers. Returning your pledge card next weekend will help to alleviate some of the work of the volunteers.

Why is Pledging Important?

A pledge allows one to consider a gift that would otherwise not seem possible.

A pledge makes payments less of a burden than a one-time gift.

A pledge gives the parish an accurate estimate for future planning.

Your pledge is a statement of your intent to give to the best of your ability. It is not legally binding. We know that when you make your pledge, you will do your best to fulfill it. A 10% down payment is encouraged but not necessary.

Attention Campaign Volunteers:

There is a Volunteer Training Meeting on **Tuesday, April 19th at 7pm at the Family Life Center.** All are welcome to attend! We are in need of more volunteers to make visits and phone calls, so please plan on attending this meeting if you are willing and able to give of your time over the next few weeks.

If you cannot make this meeting but are still able to help, please contact the Campaign Office to set up a time that is more convenient for you to receive the volunteer information.

If you have any questions, please contact the campaign office at 281-358-6637 or at campaign@stmartha.com